
Subject: Re: New Zealand Trekking
Posted by Spon on Thu, 22 Sep 2011 11:29:16 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

On Sep 21, 6:14 pm, David Fanning <n...@dfanning.com> wrote:
>  Track. I would probably be in New Zealand about
>  the 18th of October.
> 
>  Thanks! :-)
> 
>  David

David,

with the rugby world cup final on in Auckland on the 23rd of October,
you might find that flights are substantially cheaper if you go the
following week.  Especially if Australia somehow get to the final
despite the routing we gave them last weekend ;-)

http://www.rugbyworldcup.com

Enjoy the trip if you do go, I'm very envious!

Regards,
Chris
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